
 
 

 

AMADEUS IT HOLDING, SA (Amadeus), in accordance with the provisions of Article 
82 of the Securities Exchange Act (Ley del Mercado de Valores) by this letter 
communicates the following  
 
 

RELEVANT INFORMATION  
 
 

Amadeus and United Airlines today announced that they have agreed to dissolve a 

contract under which United previously planned to migrate onto the Amadeus Altéa 

Suite in 2013.  

 

Following United Airlines’ decision to merge with Continental Airlines, and as part of its 

overall integration efforts, the airline has decided to migrate to Continental Airlines’ 

existing IT system and will review its alternatives for a long-term IT solution in due 

course. Therefore, United will not be continuing with its planned implementation of the 

Amadeus Altéa Suite. United Airlines will make a one-time payment of $75 million to 

Amadeus in consideration of the change in plans. The two companies intend to 

continue working closely together to pursue opportunities for partnership in the future.  

 
 
Madrid, May 9, 2011.  
 
 
 
Amadeus IT Holding, S.A.  
 


